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TRAFFIC ALERT 
 

Kansas Department of Transportation Traffic Alert 
 
News Contact:  Kimberly Qualls, (785) 640-9340 or kqualls@ksdot.org 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
For Saturday, July 21, 2012 in Atchison (Atchison County) 
 

US-59 / Amelia Earhart Bridge 

This Saturday evening, July 21, there will be no public access thus no 
pedestrians/spectators will be allowed on either the existing or the new Amelia 
Earhart replacement bridge during the Amelia Earhart Festival fireworks show. 
Due to public safety concerns, there will be no access for pedestrians/spectators 
on either bridge.  
 
The existing US-59/Amelia Earhart Bridge will remain open to all vehicle traffic 
but again no pedestrian traffic is allowed on this bridge. The new bridge which is 
currently under construction is barricaded off, and again, no pedestrians are 
allowed on this bridge as well at anytime.  
 
 

 
### 

 
This information is available in alternative accessible formats. To obtain an alternative format,  

contact KDOT Transportation Information, Eisenhower Building, 700 SW Harrison, 2nd Floor West,  
Topeka, Kan., 66603-3754, or (785) 296-3585 (Voice)/Hearing Impaired - 711. 

 
 

Click below to connect to KDOT’s Social Networks: 
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